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The sellar and parasellar region is a complex anatomical
region that contains many important structures in a
relatively small space. As a major consequence, a broad
spectrum of lesions can occur in this site, including
neoplastic, inflammatory, infectious and vascular
conditions. The diagnosis of these lesions can be
challenging. Recent years have witnessed several
advances in the understanding of the imaging,
endocrinological, biological and molecular features and
of surgical approaches of sellar and parasellar lesions,
allowing for an accurate diagnosis and novel therapeutic
approaches. But many challenges remain in terms of
diagnosis, prognosis and optimal, personalised
treatment.

This Special Issue will focus on new advances and the
challenges in the pathology, diagnosis, therapeutic
approaches, as well as novel biological and molecular
features, of the lesions of the sellar and parasellar
region. Original research articles and reviews are
encouraged to elucidate and identify the current status
and future directions in this topic.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cancers is an international online journal addressing
both clinical and basic science issues related to cancer
research. The journal is publishing in Open Access
format, which will certainly evolve to ensure that the
journal takes full advantage of the rapidly changing
world of information and knowledge dissemination. It
publishes high-quality clinical, translational, and basic
science research on cancer prevention, initiation,
progression, and treatment, as well as other related
topics, particularly to capture the most seminal studies
in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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